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Provincial Command Insurance Program 
Vacancy and Protection of Facilities 
 

 

The information contained in this bulletin pertains to Legion Branches insured with Programmed 
Insurance Brokers. 

Branches not insured with PIB should contact their broker for details on their vacancy exposure. 

 

Vacancy has been extended under the program for up to 120 days from the original declaration of emergency 
closure in your jurisdiction. 

Should your branch re-open between now and 120 days, no further action is required on the part of your 
branch at this time.  (Even a partial re-opening such as operation of a patio would be considered open) 

If your branch will remain closed beyond 120 days you will need to notify PIB to obtain a vacancy permit.  
If you do not contact PIB to obtain a vacancy permit, your branch will be considered to have re-opened. 

It is critical that if the Branch will remain closed, you contact PIB prior to the 120-day point to acquire the 
Vacancy Permit/Endorsement.  Otherwise certain restrictions and limitations of coverage may apply. 

 

We are here to support you during these challenging times. If you have specific questions concerning your 
coverage, please contact your PIB Broker directly. 
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